

Student Life Center Division of Student Success and Enrollment Services

TO:

KSU Republicans

FROM:

Ruth Ann Middleton, Assistant Director of the Student Life Center

RE:

Mandatory RSO meeting

DATE:

February 13, 1998

A mandatory meeting for registered student organizations was held on Tuesday, February 10, 1998. No representative from your organization was present at the meeting.

As stated in the Student Handbook, page 82, existing student organizations are required to attend the two RSO meetings which are held annually, one in September and one in February. Absence from the February meeting has put your group in jeopardy of losing its active status. Active status offers many privileges, two of which are reserving rooms and using student activity funds.

Please contact me to discuss your club and its status for spring quarter.

cc: Dr. Ron TeBeest